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Ms Aoife Kelly 

Lead Process Architect 

DPS 

 

Date: - Monday 19th December 2022 

Re: Takeda Grangecastle Planning Application 

 

Dear Ms Kelly 

 

I have reviewed the AA Screening report and EIAR for the above referenced 

planning permission (primarily Chapter 7-Hydrology) and I am satisfied that due 

diligence has been completed by the applicant in recognising the potential 

impacts on the adjoining surface water system and that appropriate mitigation 

measures have been identified to protect the aquatic environment at both the 

construction and operational phase of the proposed development. 

 

Should you have any further queries or wish to discuss other matters, you can 

contact me directly at this address. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 
 

Matthew Carroll 

Fisheries Environmental Officer 

Inland Fisheries Ireland - Dublin  

Iascach Intire Eireann 

Inland Fisheries Ireland 

Telephone: +353 (0) 1 8842651  

EMail: matthewcarroll@fisheriesireland.ie 
 

Address: 3044 Lake Drive, City West, Dublin 24, IRELAND. 
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